
Estancia  High  teacher  and
coach  John  Carpenter
presented with Mayor’s Award
Longtime Costa Mesa resident John Carpenter, who is retiring
this year after 38 years as both a teacher and coach at
Estancia High School, was the recipient of the Mayor’s Award
at the Tuesday May 17 City Council meeting.

“Tonight, we are honored to have long-time Costa Mesa resident
John Carpenter here to receive the Mayor’s Award,” Mayor Steve
Mensinger said. “John has touched the lives of many throughout
this community, especially youth through his work as a teacher
and coach at Estancia High School.”

Carpenter move to Costa Mesa from El Paso Texas when he was 10
and attended Sonora Elementary, Davis Jr High, Costa Mesa High
School and Orange Coast College.

In high school he was an All-American swimmer and a starter on
the OCC National Champion Water Polo Team in 1972. In 1985, he
was named Newport Beach Lifeguard of the year.

At Estancia, Carpenter spent his career both as the school’s
water polo and swim coach and also as a biology teacher,
serving as the Science Department Chair.

“I’d like to thank Mayor Steve Mensinger for this outstanding
and humbling honor, I am deeply touched by it,” Carpenter
said. “I’d also like to thank the City Council for all you do.
I can’t believe 38 years have gone by, it’s been the most
wonderful time in my life and it’s going to be harder to leave
it.”
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Newport-Mesa  Recognizes  Six
High  School  Seniors  for
Character Traits
Newport-Mesa Unified School District (NMUSD) recognized and
honored  six  high  school  seniors  for  their  character  and
 leadership traits.

“We have a wealth of incredible students and it is gratifying
to annually recognize a few of them,” said Superintendent Dr.
Fred Navarro. “Getting to know students and their genuine good
natured approach to life is something I look forward to each
year,” he added.

The  Character  Trait  Award  Programs  aims  to  highlight  six
seniors, one from each high school, who symbolize one of the
six  pillars  of  character:  trustworthiness,  respect,
responsibility,  fairness,  caring  and  citizenship.

Staff members from the six NMUSD schools nominate a student
for each category and the final award choices are decided on
by  a  small  committee  steered  by  Superintendent  Dr.  Fred
Navarro.

Kaitlynn Kistler, Early College High School – Trustworthiness

Selected for the Character Trait Award of Trustworthiness,
Kaitlynn is a dedicated, thoughtful, and hardworking student.
She is a member of the National Honors Society and dedicates
her time to assist struggling classmates and goes above and
beyond to offer her support.

Ryan Kassel, Corona del Mar High School – Respect
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Selected  for  Character  Trait  Award  for  Respect,  Ryan  is
unfailingly  courteous,  kind  and  respectful  to  his  peers,
teachers, and coaches. He is captain of the Varsity Cross
Country team and participates as an intern in the Biorobotics
Lab at UC Irvine.

Menzin Echols, Back Bay High School – Responsibility
Selected for the Character Trait Award for responsibility,
Menzin has maintained excellent attendance, stellar grades,
and earned the respect and friendship of his peers as well as
the Back Bay faculty and staff.

Clarissa Barragan, Estancia High School – Fairness
Selected for the Character Trait Award for fairness, Clarissa
is good-natured, open minded and patient. She is respectful
toward  peers  and  staff  and  carefully  listens  to  others
viewpoints to ensure fairness among peers.

Peyton Espley-Jones, Newport Harbor High School – Caring
Selected for the Character Trait Award for Caring, Peyton
regularly displays a caring, positive, optimistic approach to
things.  She  is  personable,  compassionate,  and  driven  to
succeed. She is president of a student body of more than 2,500
students and consistently spends time and energy to improve
the lives of others through her genuine caring nature.

Nora Vartanian, Costa Mesa High School – Citizenship

Selected for the Character Trait Award of Citizenship, Nora
maintains a 4.3 GPA, while balancing her academic activities
and activities outside of school. She is a member of the
Madrigal Choir and the varsity cheer team. She advocates for
the needs of herself and others and is active in her church
and numerous community service activities.

The  winning  high  school  seniors  reflect  strong  leadership
traits and exuberate kindness.

Winners are applauded with a six foot banner showcasing their



photo,  winning  character  trait  and  school  they  represent
displayed in the district lobby for one year. Students will
also be recognized at a special ceremony June 7, 2016 at 6
p.m.  in  the  Corona  del  Mar  High  School  Performing  Arts
Theater.

Estancia  Drama  presents
Urinetown
Estancia High School’s award winning drama department ends the
2015-2016  season  with  the  presentation  of  Urinetown,  a
hilarious tale of greed, corruption, love and revolution in
which water is worth its weight in gold.  The Tony award
winning  musical  sheds  a  satirical  light  on  the  drought,
extreme political agendas, and musical theatre itself.

Urinetown premiered on Broadway in 2001 with Estancia alumna
Spencer Kayden as Little Sally, the loveable pig-tailed girl
who helps explain the plot.  Kayden is also known for her
membership in the recurring cast of comedians on the sketch
comedy series MADtv and also played the role of Mrs. Pepper in
the popular Nickelodeon kids series Blue’s Clues.

Performances will be held April 28 – 30 at 7:30 p.m. in the
Costa  Mesa  High  Performing  Arts  Center,  2650  Fairview
Road.   Tickets  are  $10  for  students  and  $15  for  general
admission and are currently available for presale. Tickets
will also be made available at the door.

For ticket information call Pauline Maranian at (949) 515-6537
or the ASB office at (949) 515-6506.
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Estancia  and  TeWinkle
Foundation  is  music  to
marching band’s ears
Four years ago, the band at Estancia High School was in bad
shape.

The musical group had dwindled to a mere six students, the
program was run by a temporary teacher and there had been
quite a bit of staff turnover over the years.

Then, the Estancia TeWinkle Schools Foundation and Band and
Music teacher Stacy Neacsto came marching in and things began
to change.

“The Foundation helped us to provide instruments and uniforms
as we were retooling the band,” said former Principal Kirk
Bauermeister, now a district administrator.  “There was no
booster  club  to  fund  raise  and  we  needed  to  give  these
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students and teacher hope for the future.”

Bauermeister said they asked Neacsto and the kids to dream of
what the band’s potential could be and then put together a
three-year plan for its future.

With the financial help of the Foundation, those dreams became
reality.

“The Foundation has always enabled us to dream,” Bauermeister
said.  “One of the biggest hurdles is money and community
support.   The  Foundation  has  always  been  able  to  provide
both.   So, if we could dream it and put together a solid
plan, we then had a vehicle that could move that dream to a
reality.”

The Foundation gives both Estancia and TeWinkle a combined
$50,000  on  average  each  year  and  additional  funding  for
programs like the band get highlighted at the Foundation’s
annual gala, which this year will take place this Saturday
March 19 from 6 to 11 p.m. Click here for more information
about this year’s New York-themed gala, which will be held at
the Avenue of the Arts Hotel (formerly Wyndham).
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“Our fund-a-need raised at the gala has allowed us to give
$7,750  to  TeWinkle  and  $15,000  to  Estancia  which  is  in
addition to the $50,000 we give on average every year between
the two schools,” said Foundation Board Member Hydee Beth.

Thanks to Foundation funding, the band has grown so big that
it now fills two classrooms. And that’s not all.

At Estancia High School, foundation grants have fully funded
the Apprentice Program – a new comprehensive support system
for incoming freshmen and provided support for the school’s
Puente program for high- achieving Hispanic students.

Foundation  grants  have  funded  the  purchase  of  ancillary
materials for mathematics, books for literature circles, smart
boards,  computer  labs  and  cutting  edge  technology  for
classroom  use,  among  other  things.

At  TeWinkle,  foundation  grants  have  provided  up-to-date
technology in nearly every classroom, including smart boards
and  LCD  projectors.  Foundation  grants  have  also  met  the
school’s need for extensive Social Study reference materials
available for student use in the library.

Formed in 2003, the Estancia and TeWinkle Schools Foundation
was made possible through a $1 million donation from C. J.
Segerstrom  &  Sons.  For  more  information  go  to
ETSFoundation.org  or  call  949-515-6500.

Mayor’s  award  goes  to
longtime  education  leader
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Kirk Bauermeister
Life-long Costa Mesa resident and Newport-Mesa educator and
coach Dr. Kirk Bauermeister received the Mayor’s Award at the
Tuesday March 15 City Council meeting.

In his 18 year career with the Newport-Mesa Unified School
District,  Bauermeister  is  the  only  person  to  serve  as
principal  at  all  four  of  Costa  Mesa’s  secondary  schools,
TeWinkle and Costa Mesa middle schools as well as Estancia and
Costa Mesa high schools.

Prior to that, he was a coach and the athletic director of
Costa Mesa High School.

“This  was  really  an  easy  one  to  pick,”  said  Mayor  Steve
Mensinger,  regarding  his  choice  of  Bauermeister  for  this
award. “I’ve never met somebody who is more committed to what
he does. He gives us all inspiration.”

Bauermeister, who was accompanied by his family, said from an
early age he decided to follow in his father’s footsteps and
work in education.

“It’s an honor to be recognized by a city that has done so
much for me,” he said.

Developers  break  ground  on
new luxury living project at
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580 Anton
To  celebrate  its  soon-to-be-constructed  250-unit  luxury
appartment building, executives from Legacy Partners joined
together with city and business leaders on Thursday Feb. 18
for a mid-morning Groundbreaking Ceremony at the 580 Anton
Blvd. South Coast Metro location.

Standing in front of the active construction site complete
with bulldozers, Timothy O’Brien, the managing director of
Legacy Partners hailed the virtues of this new project and all
it stands to offer the residents who will live within walking
distance of world-class dining, shopping and entertainment.

“We set out to design something that is timeless, classic and
beautiful,”  O’Brien  said.  “This  is  a  fantastic  place  to
develop a project.”

O’Brien, a lifelong Costa Mesa resident who attended Estancia
High School, also complimented the city employees who assisted
him in getting this project approved,  and he even went as far
as calling Costa Mesa’s staff the best in the state.
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Costa Mesa Mayor Steve Mensinger and Councilwoman Sandy Genis
also attended the event and heaped praise on the project and
what it will mean to Costa Mesa.

“This project stands to create tens of thousands of jobs,”
Mensinger said.

When  complete,  the  building  will  yield  more  than  200,000
square  feet  of  rentable  space,  which  will  have  luxury
amenities and appliances as well as a fully fitted clubhouse,
a concierge entry, a dog-wash station, a fitness center with a
lake view, a wine bar and much more.



Legacy Partners, a privately held real estate firm based in
San Francisco, acquired the former retail center in May of
2015 in a joint venture with Prudential Real Estate Investors.
The development is set to complete by fall of 2017.

 

OCC  soccer  players  get
Mayor’s Award honor
Five players from the OCC Men’s Soccer Team who earned a spot
on the 2015 All-Orange Empire Conference Team were honored at
City Council meeting on Tuesday Jan. 19.

Ryan Brown, Ty O’Connor and Costa Mesa High School graduate
Peter Marquez were named to the first team, while Estancia
High School grad Marco Pineda and Taylor Kane earned second-
team honors.
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This is not only a great individual accomplishment for each of
these student athletes, but also a great honor for Orange
Coast Athletics.
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